
	[image: ]
	HLANGANANI PREPARATORY SCHOOL
                                               NPO – 004 - 598
	[image: ISASA-logo-jpeg]ISASA


	
	PO BOX 318 PORT SHEPSTONE
4240
	LOT 222, BHOBHOYI, PORT SHEPSTONE
	

	
	TEL: 039-685 4648/039-6855878
FAX: 039-940 5536
	E-MAIL:   info.hps@telkomsa.net
WEBSITE: http://hlangananipreparatoryschool.co.za
	


CIRCULAR No. 10										21 JULY 2022
Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers,
Welcome back to Term 3, we look forward to a busy term.  
CHANGES
Please take note that there will be some changes this term after school.  We will be having extra-lessons in Grade 4-7, from 14:30-15:00.  Your child is welcome to attend these, please see the schedule below:
	
	Grade 4
	Grade 5
	Grade 6
	Grade 7

	Monday
	English
	Maths
	isiZulu
	English

	Tuesday
	Maths
	English
	Maths
	Maths

	Wednesday
	isiZulu
	isiZulu
	English
	isiZulu


On Thursday, we will have sport from 14:30-15:30.  Sport will include Netball, Soccer, Volleyball (until 06 August 2022) and Cross-country running.  Your child is encouraged to attend Sport on a Thursday afternoon.  If your child wants to participate in the extra lessons or sport, please make sure that their transport is arranged.

PARENT MEETING
Parents will receive a letter from the Class Teacher asking them to come to the school.  More information will be sent from the Class Teacher.

TERM 3 PROJECTS
We ask Parents to please assist your child with any projects that are sent home, not to do the project but to ensure that any materials needed are available.  We will try to make sure that no money will be needed to complete the project, however, there may be some projects that may require a purchase.

COMMUNICATION WITH THE SCHOOL
Our school whats app number is:  060 908 3597, please add it to your contacts and message me the name of your child and grade so that I can add you to the Hlanganani School Parent communication group.  Please message this number to be part of the group.

PARENT ASSOCIATION
I appeal to Parents who are willing to be part of our Parent Association to please contact me via the school’s number: 0396854648, email: principal.hps@telkomsa.net or your child’s homework book.  Please Parents, I urge you to consider this request and help us to be the best we can be.
 
SCHOOL FEES
Thank you to all the Parents who have paid their school fees.  A reminder that school fees are due for July. Please pay your school fees timeously. If your school fees are not up-to-date by the end of July, your child will not be allowed to go on excursion in August 2022.

EXCURSIONS
All grades will be going on excursion on 26 August 2022.  More information will be sent home via the Class Teacher.  Payment for excursions must be made by Friday, 19 August 2022.  This is to ensure that the transport we arrange will be enough for the number of learners going.  NO late payments will be accepted.  As stated above, your child will not be allowed to go on excursion if the school fees are not up-to-date by the end of July.

And remember... It does not matter how slowly you go as long as you do not stop.  Confucius

Kind regards

Karen Marx (Principal)
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